4th, June 1947.

Dear Derlingtoun,

I om now ooelosing fair coples of the papers by
myself, Lyon snd Owen, and also the one by Margaret Wright, so that
thers mey be no dalger bf delay in publieation. I have met heard
whether Muldsl has made any progross with the egtology, Tut of course
if he found confirmatory evidonce it would be appropriate to heve
a third comundoation from him on this agpect of the subjeet, I have
no doubt you will leut mo know as seon as there is sny news.,

Yours aingerely,



Lth, Jume 1587,

Dear Hogben,
I em enclosing o recent book by Maller, Little and Rgder
in the hope that youmgmy be inclined to do a review of it for ouws
new Journel, Heredity. If you camnot mmnage this I should be olliged
if you eould mend 1t begk at onoe, as we might na well et a review
done soon.
Yours oinoerely,



